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Please please let us stay on permanent standard time!  Switching in the spring and 

fall causes more stress, increased medical costs, and grumpy Oregonians!  I grew up 

in Arizona where we never sprung forward or switched back, so it’s definitely possible 

to live a normal, healthy life without daylight time.  Let’s ditch the switch! 


